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DEI MEMO 25-06 
TO: ICs and HRGs 

 
FROM:  Department of Employee Insurance (DEI) 

 
RE: Open Enrollment – KHRIS User ID Letters 

 
DATE: September 22, 2025 

 
 
 
The Open Enrollment KHRIS User ID letters were mailed on Friday, September 19, 2025. It has come 
to our attention that the premium chart included in the mailing was inadvertently left blank. 
 
Members are advised to access the Open Enrollment website to view the premium chart, which is 
available both as a stand-alone document and within the Benefits Selection Guide. The Personnel 
Cabinet will be communicating this to all members through email. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and regret any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
 

 

https://extranet.personnel.ky.gov/KEHP/2026%20Monthly%20Premiums.pdf
https://extranet.personnel.ky.gov/KEHP/2026%20Benefits%20Selection%20Guide.pdf

